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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

October 12, 2017 

  

 

Pam Morke 

o/b/o Paula Schilling 

824 Fremont Avenue 

St Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: pamelamorke@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 824 Fremont Avenue  

 

Dear Ms. Morke: 

 

This is to confirm that at the October 10, 2017 Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

October 17, 2017 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  Supervisor Seeley will inspect the shed 

as discussed in the hearing to determine its condition and stability and report back to Ms. 

Moermond on October 17.  Please coordinate with Ms. Schilling to allow access.  Ms. 

Moermond also mentioned that the corner where it has a 3-4 ft drop needs to have snow fencing 

or barrier around it to prevent fall hazard.  Also, the appliances in the back must be removed.  

There will more definite deadline(s) given at the October 17 hearing.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8560. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Paula Seeley 

 Paula Schilling, paula8240@gmail.com 
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